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April 25,2023
Dear MS. DEMO TEST:
We are pleased to let you know that the results of your recent mammogram performed on April 25, 2023 shows no sign of cancer.

Although mammograms save lives with early detection, not all cancers are found with mammograms. Routine self-breast examinations
and annual physical exams by a health care provider are all a part of a recommended breast health program. If you feel a lump or have
any other reasons for concern, you should contact your doctor immediately.

Additionally, based on your mammogram, you DO HAVE dense breast tissue.

Under Breast Density Inform bill, S.6769-B, the State of New York requires that you receive the following notice: “Your mammogram
shows that your breast tissue is dense. Dense breast tissue is very common and is not abnormal. However, dense breast tissue can make
it harder to find cancer on a mammogram and may also be associated with an increased risk of breast cancer. This information about
the result of your mammogram is given to you to raise your awareness. Use this information to talk to your doctor about your own risks
for breast cancer. At that time, ask your doctor if more screening tests might be useful, based on your risk. A report of your results was
sent to your physician."

Your images will become part of your medical record at our breast clinic and will be on file for your ongoing care. If, in the future, you
change health care providers or go to a different location, you should tell them where and when this mammogram was done. Thank you
for allowing us to serve you and your health care needs.

Sincerely,

Lzadn,

Scott Stoll, M.D.
Interpreting Radiologist



